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SEPTEMBER BLESSINGS 

NO HURRICANES!!  Though the official hurricane season isn’t over, I am so 

grateful that things have been very quiet this year in the Gulf.  God has 

graciously allowed me the time and space to settle in without that concern 

hanging over my head.  Praise God with me!! 

BLESSING GUESTS!!  Throughout the last several months, there have been 

multiple booking inquiries.  Because of limited space, I haven’t been able to 

accommodate all of them.  It was an honor to spend nearly a week with a 

guest this month.  I am looking forward to welcoming several guests in 

October for shorter stays.  It has been exciting to see the Blessing become a 

reality. 

FAITHFUL MINISTRY PARTNERS!!  Without you, none of this would be 

possible.  Your cards, text messages, and phone calls have upheld me through 

the many transitions over the past few months.  Regular donations, 

unexpected ones, and even a few anonymous ones have reminded me that I 

am not alone.  God has given me an incredible team!! 

FRENCH BIBLE STUDY!!  This past Thursday, I was able to meet once again 

online with a great group of ladies in France.  Some are Jesus followers, and 

some are exploring the Bible for the very first time.  I have been blessed to 

see transformed lives as these women dive into God’s Word.   

OCTOBER PETITIONS 

MY COMPUTER . . . I have been having problems with my computer since 

late July/early August.  It isn’t an internet issue, virus, or outdated computer 

(just over 1 year old).  I have tried multiple things on my own to no avail.  

Pray for wisdom to find a solution as I use it daily.   

SUSTAINABLE RHYTHMS . . . The Blessing is a new ministry.  I need to 

make wise decisions so that I do not get burned out.  Besides the physical 

preparations involved between guests, I know that I also need some time to 

prepare myself emotionally, mentally, and spiritually for each guest.   

LOCAL COMMUNITY . . . There are many good churches in the area.  I need 

God’s direction for this important decision.  Please pray that God would give 

me some local friends.  Pray also that I would be a light in my community. 

WENDY’S WARRIORS 

I am so thankful for the 

individuals who pray for me 

on a regular basis.  I 

especially felt the prayer 

support as I debriefed a 

recent guest.  Prayer is so 

important to the work that I 

am doing.  If you haven’t 

already joined, I would love to 

have you join Wendy’s 

Warriors.  You will receive a 

short email with time 

sensitive prayer requests.  If 

you are interested, just send 

me an email with Wendy’s 

Warriors in the subject line. 
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